
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Planning Board Members 
FROM:  Frank Stringi, City Planner 
RE:  Public Hearing and Special Meeting 
DATE:  August 30, 2022 
 
Please be advised that the Board will hold the following public hearings on Tuesday, September 20, 
2022, at 5:30 pm in the Office of the Planning Board on the 3rd floor of City Hall: 
 

• Public hearing to amend the zoning map of the City of Revere by creating a new Conservation 
District (notice attached). 

• Public Hearing to amend the zoning map of the City of Revere by changing the block bounded 
by Roughans Street, Winthrop Parkway, and Broadsound Ave. from General Business (GB) to 
General Residence (RB) (notice attached). 

 
A special meeting will be held immediately following the public hearings. The agenda for the special 
meeting shall include the following items: 
 

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes (attached). 
2. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to a proposed zoning map 

amendment for the creation of a new Conservation District. 
3. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to a proposed zoning map 

amendment by changing the zoning of the block bounded by Roughans Street, Winthrop 
Parkway, and Broadsound Ave. from GB to RB. 
 


